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Question: 

Please provide a breakdown of staff from Aspen and/or Mable who have been brought in to 
Victorian aged care facilities broken down by number, type of aged care worker, and the 
name of the facility they were sent to.  

 

 

Answer: 

Mable 

As at 30 September 2020, Mable staff filled 165 roles to support 38 COVID-19 impacted 
facilities in Victoria. A count of Mable staff (individual, not cumulative) deployed to facilities 
in Victoria, by role per facility, is provided in the table at Attachment A. 

The Department of Health’s contractual arrangement with Mable ceased on  
30 September 2020. 

 

Aspen 

As at 10 September 2021, Aspen staff filled 645 roles, including Clinical First Responder 

deployments, to support 143 COVID-19 impacted facilities in Victoria to this date. A count of 

Aspen staff (individual, not cumulative) deployed to facilities in Victoria, by role per facility, 

is provided in the table at Attachment B. 

 



Ongoing support for residential aged care facilities 

The Australian Government continues to support residential aged care facilities nationally, 

including current outbreaks in New South Wales and Victoria.   

Since the start of the pandemic, the Australian Government has supported residential aged 

care facilities in the Australian Capital Territory, New South Wales, Victoria, Queensland, 

South Australia and Tasmania to respond to outbreaks of COVID-19 by providing access to 

surge workforce supports.  






















